Port Blair, dated the 4‘“ Septemper, 2UV0O

To

Shri B.B. Sharma,

Deputy Director, (
National Commission for Safai Karmacharis,
‘Ministry of Social Justice & Empowerment,
B, Wing 4t Floor, Lok Nayak Bhawan,

Khan Market,

New Delhi-110003.

i/

Sub:- Information on cchemes run by for the welfare of the

- Safai Karamcharis or Balmiki Community in
particular — reg.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to the letter No. 11059/45/2006-
R&D /1048 dated 18/08 /2006 regarding the subject mentioned
above. In this connection, it is mentioned, here that the
Administration had intimated earlier to the National
Commission for Scheduled Castes through a letter of the Chief
Secretary vide DO letter No. Secretary (TW)/2004 dated
13/10/2004 (copy enclosed). The policy of the A & N
Administration is to maintain existing social harmony and
continuing a casteless society in these Islands.

Encl: A/A




